
Office Hours: 8:30 am - Noon • 1:00 pm - 4:30 pm 

Telephone: 204.728.8500 

620 - 34th Street, Brandon, Manitoba R7B 2R5 
www.ctbrandon.com  •  info@ctbrandon.com 

WHO we ARE 

Ways to GIVE         

Cash or Debit/Credit Card - debit machine is located in the foyer giving centre.  

Cheque. If post-dating please mark “post-dated” and date on envelope. 

On-line at www.ctbrandon.com 

By E-Transfer to: tithes@ctbrandon.com or info@ctbrandon.com 

ENVELOPES  and GIVING NUMBER        

Envelopes -  blank envelopes are available in the pews and at the welcome  

centre in the foyer.  Please take a few as needed. 

Your number -  please ensure your giving number is marked on the envelope. 

New to Calvary Temple? - a giving number is available, please contact the office. 

Tax Receipts - are processed in February for the prior year’s giving. 

The Operation of SPIRITUAL GIFTS  

The Apostle Paul said in I Cor. 14:1 “...eagerly desire spiritual gifts.” Paul goes on to say in verse 

3, that these spiritual gifts are given for the “...strengthening, encouragement and comfort” of 

the church, and that everyone in the church body can participate. During our services, if you 

have a word or vision from the  Lord that you believe is for the church, please come to the 

front row, and approach one of the pastors.  

 
LEAD PASTOR                       
Gary Jennings       
gjennings@ctbrandon.com 

EXECUTIVE  PASTOR          
Vern Kratz          
vkratz@ctbrandon.com 

ASSISTANT PASTOR 
Nikki Ragush  
nragush@ctbrandon.com 

CHILDREN’S PASTOR 
Heidi Kratz         
hkratz@ctbrandon.com 

SPANISH PASTOR 

Pedro Tolosa          

TECH MINISTRIES  
Ron Pierce 
rpierce@ctbrandon.com  

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Kathryn Anne Henry 
info@ctbrandon.com 

MAINTENANCE  

Daniel Kauenhofen 

 

CHURCH BOARD 

Roger Lepp 

George Neudorf 

Lori Noordenbos 

Krister Pohjolainen 

Bob Turnbull 

Trista White 

 

 

November 4th,2018 

Message by: Pastor Gary Jennings 

Worship Leader: Natalie Pohjolainen  

Missions Sunday and Child Dedication 

New to Calvary Temple? 
If you are visiting with us today we would love to hear from you. Welcome cards are located in the pews.  

Once completed please put in offering plate or stop by the welcome centre in the foyer. 

NEXT SUNDAY - REMEMBRANCE DAY 
Message by: Pastor Gary Jennings 

Worship Leader: Pastor Vern Kratz 

Kids’ church 

Happening now in the lower auditorium 

Supervised nursery available.   

The Church I See - Vision 5 (Committed prayer)  

The church I see is a church that believes in the divine intervention of God. I 

see active and growing prayer gatherings, as our congregation hungers and 

thirsts for God to do the supernatural in our church and in our community. I 

see exciting stories of prayers being answered as spiritual, physical, and  

emotional needs are met by the power of God.   Pastor Gary 



PLACE FILLED SHOEBOXES ON PLATFORM TODAY 
DROP OFF YOUR FILLED SHOEBOXES TO THE OFFICE THIS WEEK OR TO 

CHURCH NEXT SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH (last day) 

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Wednesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

 

Today 

Tuesday 

Friday 

Saturday 

 

November 11th 

November 12th 

November 12th 

November 23-24 

December 6th-9th 

Marriage & Parenting Bible Study small group 

Stay & Play  

Men at 8 Bible study and coffee 

GAP Youth 

FOCUS Youth 

BG Club  

 

African Service in the library (balcony level)  

EAL  

Chinese Bible Study every 2nd week (Nov 9th) 

Spanish Service in lower auditorium 

 

Remembrance Day Service 

Office Closed 

Ladies Night Out - Nativi-Tea 

Singing Christmas Tree Set-up 

Singing Christmas Tree Presentations 

7:00 pm 

9:30 am 

8:00 am 

6:30 pm 

7:30 pm 

6:30 pm 

 

Noon 

7:00 pm 

7:00 pm 

6:00 pm 

 

10:00 am 

 

7:00 pm 

In our COMMUNITY 

UPCOMING Dates         

In SYMPATHY 

Youth For Christ Gala of Hope 
Wednesday, November 7th 6:30 pm Imperial Ballroom, Victoria Inn 

Guest Speaker: Sean Brandow, Humbolt Broncos Chaplain 
Reserve your tickets by calling 204-727-1251 

Banquet seats are limited. 

HOSPITAL and CARE HOMES  
Our pastors make regular visits to those in hospital or care homes.  
Please contact the church if a family member is in hospital or care home 
and would like a visit. Volunteer Ministry teams participate in care home 
church services throughout the year.  
The next services are:  
 Valleyview   Centre      Today, November 4th  2:00 pm 
 Assiniboine  Centre      January TBD   9:45 am 

Need PRAYER ?  

There is a prayer team available at each service. If you would like  
someone to pray with you please come forward at the end of the  
service and we will be glad to agree with you  in prayer.  

If you need prayer at any other time please call the church office at 
204.728.8500 or Mary Jane Lawrence at  204.728.1803 and the prayer 
chain will be contacted on your behalf.   
The sanctuary is open during office hours if you need a quiet place to 
pray. 

Please PRAY for     

Our Seniors in care home facilities:    
  Celina Chambers, Agnes Fraser, Bonnie Shellenburg 
  John  Nelson, Roberta Martens, Miriam and Walter Fowke 
Physical Healing:    Al Gibbs, Norm Ziprick 
Our Missionaries   
Our Canadian Troops  

MULTICULTURAL Ministries            

This WEEK at CT   

Check out the information in the  

literature rack or contact Pastor Vern. 

Sunday Hebrews 1 

Monday Hebrews 2 

Tuesday Hebrews 3 

Wednesday Hebrews 4 

Thursday Hebrews 5 

Friday Hebrews 6 

Saturday Hebrews 7 

Sunday Hebrews 8 

RAP: Read Apply Pray - Nov 4th to Nov 11th  

November OPPORTUNITY to BLESS 

Singing Christmas Tree  
Once again, Calvary Temple will be presenting the Singing Christmas Tree to 

Brandon and surrounding communities, a tradition started in 1974. There 

has never been any admission charge for the presentations, only a free-will 

offering.  

If you would like to donate towards the Singing Christmas Tree please  

indicate SCT on your offering envelope.  

Sponsorship 

If you are a business owner or know a business who would be interested in 

partnering with us please contact Kathryn Anne at the church office: 204-

728-8500 or e-mail info@ctbrandon.com 

Pastor Vern and Pastor Heidi are attending Elevate pastors district conference  

 and will return to the office on Friday, November 9th 

Pastor Nikki is out of the office and will return on  Tuesday, November 20th 

Thank YOU 
Thank you to all those who volunteered and donated money or candy  
towards another successful Family Fun Night. Approximately 200 children 
and their families attended ,183 bibles were handed out and over 50  
volunteers welcomed our church family and community into a welcoming 

Our sympathies to Donna Molberg and Pam and Mike Glutek and family on 
the recent passing of Bruce Molberg, Donna’s husband, Pam’s father. 

May God sustain you during this difficult time. 

Office Administrator Position 

Calvary Temple is in the process of hiring a new Office Administrator. 
This is a full time administrative position. If you are interested in this 
job and have expertise in this area please submit a resume to the 
church office, attention: Pastor Vern. Thank you. 

Please keep this a matter of prayer as we search for the right person 
for this role. After 6 years of faithful service as our administrator, 
Kathryn Anne Henry has accepted the position as the Director of  
Crisis Pregnancy Centre. 


